
FCI Inc. 

7F, Bld B, SiliconPark, 35, Pangyo-ro 255 beon-gil (Sampyeong-dong), 

Seongnam-si 13486, South Korea 
 

Date: October 3, 2017 

 

 

Declaration 
 

 

We, FCI Inc., declare that the device, FCC ID: 2AMRF-FCM9000N, does not 

support any non-US channels in all the operational mode(s). All non-US frequencies, 

US 2.4G channel 12-13 and Country code selection are disabled through proprietary 

software and are not user changeable.  

Should you have any question or comment regarding this matter, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_____________________ 

Brian Hwang /Executive Director, Ph.D 

FCI Inc. 

Tel: 82-31-785-8600 

Fax: 82-31-711-0313 

E-mail: hmw@fci.co.kr  

 

 


